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CPL Pius Newar of Darrang College NCC has been selected to 

represent the North Eastern Region NCC for the Mount Everest 

Training Expedition. As part of his preparation, he completed Refresher 

Training NCC from August 24 to September 2, 2024, and successfully 

participated in the Abi Gamin Peak expedition. 



 
 
  

 

 

                                                                                                                                                          

CPL Pius Newar receiving 

the Nehru Institute of 

Mountaineering Badge 

 

 

 

A GROUP PHOTO OF THE REFRESHER TRAINING  


